Technology -- Railroad Mar. 30, 1880

Stansbury & Munn to R.B. Galusha

Concerns rejection by U.S. Patent Office of patent
application of "Mr. Hill's Dumping Car." Patent
Attorneys want to know "the similarity and difference
between his car and that of Hutton from a practical
engineers stand point."
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